
Dallas, Texas 75221, 
P. O. Box 3015, 
October 25, 1966. 

Mr. Harold Weisberg, 
hyattstown, Maryland 20734, 

My dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Thanks for your note of October 22nd. 

Since my getting the material mentioned in my letter to you of 
October 18 completed and in circulation is now less pressing than when 
I wrote you. I can now obtain from the consulates and embassies of the 
several countries in which the several institutions are located, the 
information which I sought and obtained from the British Consulate by 
writing a letter to each similar to the letter which I wrote to the 
British Consulate. Therefore please return to me at your earliest conveni-
once the enclosures which I sent with ay letter of October 18. Such 
material will be useful to me in the making of such inquiries. 

Also please advise whether you can and will request some one 
there to send me the ten page article from the London Sunday Times which 
was indicated in my note of October 19. 

Thanking you sincerely, I am, Sir, 

f
Very respectful 	ours, 

Curtis 


